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March 10, 2022 

Dear customers, 

CANON ANELVA CORPORATION 

Component Development Dept. 

 

Notice of End of the Sale of P-875CA Compressor Unit 

 

Thank you for using CANON ANELVA products. 

 

The P-875CA compressor unit for the POWER/POWERECO series cryopump has been on sale for 27 

years since its release, but the production is now difficult because the production of their component 

parts has been discontinued. For this reason, we would like to terminate the sales in August 2022. 

 

When the P-875CA compressor unit needs to be replaced due to maintenance and services, the 

F-50L compressor unit will be used, but a dedicated driver unit will be required for the compressor unit. 

We will let you know details of maintenance and services separately. 

 

We will continuously provide maintenance and service support for the P-875CA compressor unit, but 

please understand that we may not be able to repair the compressor unit due to the procurement 

conditions of replacement parts, etc. 

 

We will continuously make efforts to improve the reliability of our products and would like our 

customers to support us in the future as well. 

 

Notice 

 

Discontinued product and successor model 

Discontinued product Product code Successor model 

P-875CA 

Compressor unit 
11418 

F-50L Compressor unit 

(A dedicated driver unit will be required.) 

Date of end of the sale: Aug. 31, 2022 

 

For further details, contact our local sales or service office near you. 

https://anelva.canon/english/contacts/ 

https://anelva.canon/english/contacts/

